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NOTICE OF ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING 
 
 

Ref. No.: G/241/8/2013                                                      August 12, 2013 
 
This is for information of all members of Benevolent Fund for the members 

of the Institute of Cost and Works Accountants of India that as required 
under Regulation 9 of Benevolent Fund for the members of the Institute of 
Cost and Works Accountants of India, the Annual General Meeting of the 

Benevolent Fund will be held on 2nd September, 2013 at 4.00 p.m. at the 
Headquarter of the Institute of Cost Accountants of India, CMA Bhawan, 12, 

Sudder Street, Kolkata – 700 016.  
 
Kindly make it convenient to attend the meeting. It may also kindly be noted 

that own arrangements have to be made for attending the meeting and no 
TA/DA will be paid. 
 

Individual notices are sent to all members of the Benevolent Fund. 
 

 
Sd- 

Kaushik Banerjee 

Secretary 
 

 


